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CITY COUNCIL MINUTES
September 1, 2020
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The City Council of the City of Clay Alabama met for a special called City Council meeting at 12:00 pm on September 1, 2020. Mayor Webster presided over the meeting and Ronnie Dixon served as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order and roll call was conducted as follows:
Present: Councilors Becky Johnson, Bo Johnson, Dean Kirkner, Dennis Locke, Ben Thackerson, and Mayor Webster
Absent: None
 
Councilor Dennis Locke led in prayer.

Mayor Webster called for a motion to approve the Meeting Agenda.
Councilor Dennis Locke made a motion to approve the Meeting Agenda, which was seconded by Councilor Ben Thackerson and approved by unanimous voice vote.

Under the City Manager’s report, City Manager Ronnie Dixon opened the one provisional ballot approved by Jefferson County. The Council tallied the votes as follows:
Candidates for Mayor: Charles Webster 710, Gregory Wynne 207.
Candidates for City Council Place 1 – LeWayne Allen 325, Becky Johnson 552.

Under Resolutions, Ordinances, Orders and other Business, Mayor Webster called for a motion to move to unanimous consent.  Councilor Becky Johnson made a motion to move into unanimous consent which was seconded by Councilor Dennis Locke. The motion was put before the Council and a roll call vote was conducted with the results as follows: 
Yeas: Councilors Johnson, Johnson, Kirkner, Locke, Thackerson and Mayor Webster.

Mayor Webster introduced Resolution 2020-25, A Resolution Canvassing Election Results, which was read by City Manager Ronnie Dixon. Councilor Dean Kirkner made a motion to approve Resolution 2020-25, which was seconded by Councilor Bo Johnson.  The motion was put before the Council and a roll call vote was conducted with the results as follows: 
Yeas: Councilors Johnson, Johnson, Kirkner, Locke, Thackerson and Mayor Webster.
Mayor Webster called an end to unanimous consent. 
The next regular council meeting will be September 8 via Zoom. There being no further business, Councilor Dean Kirkner made a motion to adjourn which was seconded by Councilor Dennis Locke and approved by a unanimous voice vote. The meeting adjourned at 12:17 pm.
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